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Change to Caution Rating Plates on General-purpose AC Servo Amplifiers 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi general-purpose AC servo and FA products. 
The indication on the caution rating plate on the general-purpose AC servo amplifier has been changed as 
shown below. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 
 
1. Target Models 

General-purpose AC servo amplifiers 
 
2. Details of Changes 

(1) The indication on the caution rating plate has been written in several languages. (English, French, 
Simplified Chinese and Japanese) 
 
MR-J3 series 

 
 <Before change> <After change> 

 
 

(2) Change to the warning and caution marks at the front of the product 
 
MR-J3 series 

 
<Before change> 
 

WARNING CAUTION  

 <After change> 
 

 
 
3. Schedule 

These changes have been made sequentially from the April 2011 production. Because of inventories, 
old and new products may exist in the distribution stage. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 


